
 

 

 
         Date: 10 Feb 2023 
 

 

Book Week - Book Fair Details 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

This week, we have shared exciting news with students about Book Week. One part that students 
seem to be fascinated by is our school Book Fair, held on the 4th floor of our school.  

 



 

 

 

We have invited Fun to Read Book Outlet to sell books from February 28th-March 2nd. Your child’s 
classroom teacher will select a time within the 3 days to bring your child to the Book Fair for them to 
browse books and provide them an opportunity to purchase books. Purchasing books is optional and 
families should discuss how much money should be spent at the session.  

Cash and octopus will be accepted at the Book Fair and we suggest an amount of $100-300. 
Money/octopus should be clearly labeled and placed in an envelope or ziplock bag with their name 
and class clearly labeled.  

KJS Parents, Caregivers, and ESF community members are also invited to visit the Book Fair between 
8:00-8:30am and 3:00-4:00pm. Please show your ESF app to our security guard by the gate as proof 
that you’re part of our community. Please note that Cash, Octopus, and Credit Cards are accepted.  

Please let us know if you have any questions.  

Kind regards, 

KJS Library Team 
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